XIXe Congres de la Conférence des Cours constitutionnelles européennes

XIXth Congress of the Conference of European Constitutional Courts -

XIX. Kongress der Konferenz der Europaischen Verfassungsgerichte

Chiginau, 9 April 2024

Dear Presidents,

It is my great pleasure and honor to formally invite you to attend the XIXth Congress of
the Conference of European Constitutional Courts, that will take place in Chisindu,
between 21-24 May 2024.

Following our previous correspondence, and in accordance with Article 10 of the
Conference Regulations, I hereby provide your Court with a formal written invitation,
supplemented with a draft Program of the Congress, a draft Agenda of the Circle of
Presidents and annexes associated with the Agenda.

Also, you will find attached the Registration form, that we kindly ask you to fill in and
return to us preferably by 18 April 2024 to the cecc@constcourt.md e-mail address.

If you need any other information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the
CECC organising team.

I look forward to meeting you in Chisinau!

With assurances of my highest consideration and esteem,

7Y%

Domnica MANOLE,
President of the Constitutional Court of the Republic Moldova
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1) Draft Program of the XIXth Congress of the Conference of European Constitutional Courts;

2) Draft Agenda of the Circle of Presidents;

3) Registration Form;

4) Practical Information Note;

5) List of Participants to the Congress;

6) Letter of the President of the Constitutional Court of Kosovo, with annexes related to Court’s
membership application to the CECC



